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Communication from the ski committee  

2020 / 2021 ski season 

 

 

Dear Claudel community members  

APELC's successful annual winter event, Vendredi Ski, will not be held this year due to the situation 

with COVID-19. However, APELC spoke closely with Camp Fortune Ski Resort to find an alternative 

that would continue to encourage young people to take up this sport. 

 

Faced with the impossibility of organizing collective events, it was decided to orient the discussions 

around preferential rates giving the choice to each individual to subscribe to the offers.  

 

APELC obtained rate offers from Camp Fortune for all members of the Lycée Claudel 

community. 

 

Preamble: All the procedures and their follow-up will be done directly between the interested 

persons and the Camp Fortune station according to the methods described below and 

according to the conditions decreed by Camp Fortune. 

 

What offers ? 

 

- An around 30 % discount on all season passes 

- A seasonal rental offer for ski / snowboard equipment at a rate of 119 dollars (excluding taxes). 

(the equipment will be made available to those interested in Camp Fortune at the start of the season 

and must be returned at the end of the ontario school holidays – 03/22/2021) 

 

For who ? 

 

These offers are dedicated to all Lycée Claudel members and their family. It concerns : 
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- all students, their parents and their brothers and sisters even if they are not enrolled at Lycée 

Claudel 

- Lycée employees, and their children even if they are not enrolled at Lycée Claudel 

 

How long are the offers in effect ? 

 

- Season Pass promo code expiration date set by Camp Fortune for December 15 

- The seasonal rental offer will be managed by Camp Fortune on a first come, first served basis 

depending on the stock of equipment available. 

 

Terms of purchase of season passes and reservation of equipment 

  

 - Purchase of season passes 

 

The purchase of the chosen pass(es) is made directly on Camp Fortune website 

(https://campfortune.com/fr/passes-de-saison/). 

 

The promotional code for Lycée Claudel to enter when paying online is: PC072020. 

 

Season passes can be collected now at the Camp Fortune chalet. Customer service is currently 

open 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. Monday to Friday. (the photo that will be placed on the season pass will be 

taken directly on site during the withdrawal). 

 

In view of the very changing situation, we invite you to consult « the credit policy and option to defer 

your pass section » at the following link : https://campfortune.com/fr/passes-de-saison/.  

 

For any other question about season passes, refer to info@campfotune.com or call 819-827-1717 

ext. 0 

 

 

 

https://campfortune.com/fr/passes-de-saison/
https://campfortune.com/fr/passes-de-saison/
mailto:info@campfotune.com
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 - Reservation of ski equipment for the season 

 

Those interested in reserving ski equipment for the season should complete the attached files (Board 

rental – ski rental) and send them by email to the group sales department at the following email 

address : ski@campfortune.com.  

The Camp Fortune Teams will contact those interested to set up appointments for adjustments and 

pickup. Payment will be made on site during pickup. 

- Sanitary measures and what you need to know for the 2020-2021 ski season 

 

We strongly recommend that you take note of all the information published and updated regularly by 

Camp Fortune on their website: 

https://campfortune.com/fr/covid-19-informations-importantes-pour-lindustrie-du-ski/ 

 

You will find all the usefull information about : 

 

- Health & safety measures 

- Season passes and tickets 

- Chairlift protocols 

- Lodge access and importance of arriving ready to ski 

- Rental and seasonal leases 

- Lessons 

- Cafeteria services 

- 2020-2021 credit policy and option to defer your pass 

 

We wish you all the best possible ski season.  

Take care 

 

The APELC ski committee 

apelc@claudel.org  
 
 

 

https://www.claudel.org/wp-content/uploads/2019/11/CF-2021-Formulaire-Demande-de-location-de-saison-planche.pdf
https://www.claudel.org/wp-content/uploads/2019/11/CF-2021-Formulaire-Demande-de-location-de-saison-planche.pdf
https://www.claudel.org/wp-content/uploads/2019/11/CF-2021-Formulaire-Demande-de-location-de-saison-ski.pdf
mailto:ski@campfortune.com
https://campfortune.com/fr/covid-19-informations-importantes-pour-lindustrie-du-ski/
mailto:apelc@claudel.org

